LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIEEING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
Praca Duque da Terceira, 24-2.°-E., Lisbon

Telegrams : Register 2 Telephone No 24218

25rd Aprix 1958

Déar Sirs,

"VASCONIAM

With reference to previous correspondance,
regarding vessels at Ste Vincent, we enclose here-
-with letter received from Messrs. Ferro & C2,,
which will be self explanatory.

le havehfggcindirectly that Mr. A, Watt
will be returning to Ste Vincent during next month
and that he will no longer be responsible for the
operation of the ship repairing yard there.

Under these circumstances we are hoping
that Mr., Watt will be allgwed to do all.the necessary
Surveys of the small erafit stationnbt ote Vincents

No doubt Mr, Watt will be calling upon you
if he has not already done so.

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
IONDON,

OlAodq4- olaoas - 025+
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